
ILLINOIS SOIL AND WATER CONSERVATION 

DISTRICT EMPLOYEES ASSOICATION 
 

December to June Report 

 

• Had a very successful Winter training 

 

o Employee of the year was given to two individuals this year. Terina Coffey and Tara 

Hopkins 

 

• We have 58 employees on SWCD Insurance 

 

• Assisted with planning for the now canceled Summer Conference, encouraged training for SWCD 

employees to be Certified Planners by sending out information about what was required 

 

• Worked with IDOA and AISWCD staff on reviewing Certified Planner requirements with NRCS 

 

• Worked with AISWCD staff on NRCS Technical Assistance grants and promoted other grants with 

other SWCD offices.  

 

• We have a committee working on Policy changes for the Employee Association to be voted on. 

 

 

Rich Stewart   Tara Hopkins 

RC Co-Chair   AC Co-Chair 

 

 


